


translating treaties.  

 

Finally, we would like to commend the Treaty Section’s technical assistance and capacity-

building support to Member States in order for them to meet their obligations under Article 102. 

We believe that these efforts are critical to address the issue of geographical imbalance regarding 

the registration of treaties and to increase inclusivity and accessibility for all Member States.  

 

I thank you, Mr. Chairperson. /END/ 


